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Dry Sow 
Gilts 
Boars 
Weaners 
Total 
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700 850 
109 300 
12 15 
3,850 6,600 
4,891 8,115 

Ms. Patricia O'Farrell, 
Programme Officer, 
The Office of Licensing, Climate & Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

Date ; 26th November, 2012. 

Request for Review of IPPC 

Woodville, 
Ball ymackey , 
Nenagh, 
Co. Tipperary. 

Woodville Pig Farms Limit L d requests a review of its IPP Licence as advised in your letter dated 30th 
October, 2012. 1 
The rnain item to be the subject of this review is the issue of stock numbers. It has aiways been the 
intention of Woodville Pig Farms Limited to increase the stock numbers at the breeding site. All of 
the existing buildings at the Breeding Unit  in Woodville townland have planning permission. A new 
planning permission was lodged with North Tipperary County Council to increase the pig numbers as 
shown below in Column 3 of Table 1. The total number of pigs currently accommodated on the site is 
shown in Column 2 of Table 1 below: 

TABLE 1. Summary details of stock numbers at Breeding Unit 

All of the existing and proposed buildings a 
permission. 

knockane have planning 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 01-05-2014:23:38:38



I attach a cheque for €126 made payable the Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use. 

Yours sincerely 

L y  
v -  

Tim Cullinan (Director of Woodville Pig Farms Limited 
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